
> > Date: Thu, 19 Jan 2006 13:19:58 -0700 
> > To: Debbie Finfrock <dfinfrock63@yahoo.com> 
> > From: Steve Hanson <hanson@lanl.gov> 
> > Subject: Re: Fwd: Sanitary Effluent Recycling Facility status 
> > CC: bbeers@lanl.gov, vpw@lanl.gov, craig Douglass <craigd@lanl.gov> 
> >  
> > Debbie - 
> >  
> > The answers are given in the spaces you provided. 
> >  
> > Steve 
> >  
The SERF has not been operational (treating SWWS Plant effluent) since  
mid-June, 2005. 
> > > > 
The DOE FY06 budget did not provide funding to operate the SERF.  Only 
initially, funding was secured in November, 2005. 
> > > > 
We expect hope to resume SERF operations: 
beginning of May, 2006 if there is an answer to that). 
> > > > 
Therefore, the Metropolis Center has not been using recycled treated 
effluent for its cooling tower use since mid-June 2005. 
> > > > 
The SWWS sends treated effluent to a 500Kgal tank at TA-3. The water flows  
from the tank to the outfall in Sandia Canyon. None of the effluent is  
sent to the Metropolis Center at this time. 
> > > > 
IF I am mistaken in any of this, please straighten me out.  Thanks very much 
and good luck during this transitional time! 
> > > > 
> > > > Debbie 
> > > > 
**************************************************************************** 
> > > > Debbie J. Finfrock, P.E. 
> > > > Finfrock Engineering 
> > > > 24 Doc Holiday Rd. 
> > > > Edgewood, NM 87015-8259 
> > > > Phone and FAX (505) 286-6458 
> > > > dfinfrock63@yahoo.com 
> > > > www.finfro.com 


